
 

 
 
 

Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 24 March 2005 

3. NEW BRIGHTON REVITALISATION PROJECT UPDATE 
 
 The City Solutions Manager provided information to the Board on the elements of the New Brighton 

Master Plan that have been progressed, with some indicative timing information. 
 
 The Board resolved that: 
 
 1. A public meeting be organised to brief the community on progress with the New Brighton 

Revitalisation Project and to reconstitute the New Brighton Taskforce with a new focus. 
 
 2. A meeting of the Artworks in Burwood/Pegasus Working Party be scheduled to discuss artwork 

in the New Brighton mall. 
 
 3. Priority be given to making Union Street two-way. 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision




